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Jockeyfield, Ludlow. Shropshire. SY8 1TP
Telephone: 01584 872766    email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com

Friday 22nd September 
2023

School Parking 

Please could we respectfully ask that parents do not park in Jockeyfield or Teme Avenue when 

dropping off or collecting children - it is essentially parking for residents only. You are able to park on 

Old Street for a limited time and the Youth centre car park (except for Fridays), however you can also 

use the Smithfield car park. Could we also remind parents that the main gate should be kept clear at all 

times - as parking in the yellow box not only prevents us from entering and leaving the car park, it also 

hinders emergency vehicles accessing the premises if required. There is strictly NO PARKING in the 

school car park for dropping off or collecting children due to the limited space. 

Thank you for your co-operation.

Transfer to Secondary School 2023

 All Year 6 pupils should have brought home a letter recently regarding their 

transfer to secondary school next year. Once applications have been made, 
please could you let the office know. The deadline for secondary is 31st 
October 2023

School Photographer

 Our school photographer will be in school on Wednesday 27th  September to take 

individual school photos. 

Meet the Teacher
 For those of you who were able to meet our outstanding team of teachers this week, I am sure 
that the opportunity to visit the classroom ask questions and gain a better understanding of your 
child’s educational provision this year was appreciated. However, if you were not able to do this 
then you can soon book a telephone consultation to talk about your children’s progress.

Drop off
 Just a gentle reminder, that parents should leave children at the school gate. If you need to speak 
with your child’s class teacher, please contact the school office to make an appointment. The only 
parents that should be coming on to the playground are Reception parents. 

Mr Matthews 

Absence from School 
Please could parents remember to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. Email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com or telephone 01584 872766. If we do not hear 
from you children will be marked as unauthorised. 

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Diary Dates

September   
27th   Class photographer – individual photos
28th  Year 4 Swimming
28th  Reception Parents – Phonics/Maths meeting after school

October
4th  Year 4 Class Assembly 
5th  Year 4 Swimming
12th  Year 4 Swimming
16th  SEN Parents evening 
16th  Parent Phone calls – Reception Class 
18th  Year 3 Class Assembly
19th  Year 4 swimming
19th  Parent Phone Calls – Reception Class
20th  FLU Vaccination - Reception – Year 6 
23rd  Parent Phone calls – Year 3 & Year 4
24th  Parent Phone calls – Year 4 & Year 5
25th  Parent Phone calls – Year 5 & Year 6
25th  Harvest festival – St Laurence’s Church – 10.30am 
26th  Year 4 Swimming
26th  Parent Phone calls – Year 6 & Year 3

Half Term – 30th October – 3rd November

November
7th  Parent Phone calls – Year 1 & Year 2
8th  Parent Phone calls – Year 1 & Year 2
8th  Year 5 Class Assembly

December
1st  Christmas Winter Market TBC
12th  KS1 Nativity 
12th Snow White Pantomime Year 1 – Year 6 Ludlow Assembly Rooms
13th  KS1 Nativity 
14th  Reception Nativity
18th  Christmas Carol Service 10.30am St Laurence’s Church
19th  Goldilocks Pantomime Nursery & Reception Hereford



Children wishing to join multiple clubs; the first club will be £3.50 a week any additional club will be 
offered at £1.00 a week giving a reduction of £2.50 on a second club.

Those children entitled to Pupil Premium will be offered a subsidy.

Please complete the reply slip if you would like your child to attend any of the clubs this term – your child’s 
place will be confirmed once you have made your payment. Payments are non-refundable.

Children wishing to attend Clubs must complete and return the form below ASAP to avoid 
disappointment.

Children will only be notified if they have not been successful and will be placed on a reserve list.

Some clubs have a limit on places. Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

Please collect your child from the main entrance where the person running the club will dismiss them. In 
order to help the members of staff running the club, please arrive on time to collect your child.  Unless you 
have stated we will assume your child is being collected.

Clubs will run from Monday 18th September to Friday 8th December unless otherwise stated. 

DAY CLUB AVAILABLE TO LIMIT      COST 

PER WEEK  

LEADER NUMBER OF 

WEEKS 

Monday 

3.15 – 

4.30pn

Cookery Y3 &Y4 8
£3.50

Mrs 

Powell 11 weeks 

Cross Country
KS2

(Y3– Y6)
25 £3.50

Mrs 

Brayne

Mrs 

James

11 weeks 

Netball Y3 & Y4 16 £3.50

Mrs 

Holtom

Mrs 

Angell

11 weeks

Tuesday

3.15 - 

4.30pm

Netball Y5 & Y6 16
£3.50

Miss 

Canvin
11 weeks 

Tuesday

3.15 – 

4.30pm

Orchestra 

‘Stompers’

KS2

You must be able to play an 

instrument

FREE
Mr 

Bennett

Thursday 

3.15 – 

4.30pm

Tag Rugby
Y5 & Y6 – 21st Sept – 26th  Oct. Y3 

& Y4 – 9th Nov – 7th Dec.
20 £3.50

Mr 

Tisdale

1 x 6 weeks

1 x 5 weeks

Thursday 

3.15—

4.30pm

Acro 

Gymnastics & 

Dance

Y4 & Y5 20 £3.50
Miss 

Yates
11 weeks

Friday

3.15 - 

4.30pm

Football
Y3 & Y4 – 22nd  Sept – 27th Oct.

Y5 & Y6 –10th  Nov –8th  Dec.
25 £3.50

Mr 

O’Reilly

1 x 6 weeks

1 x 5 weeks 

After School Clubs – Autumn 2023
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